
TOWN OF ACTON     

SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

AUGUST 1, 2006 

 

 

1. PUBLIC FORUM: None. 

 

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA:.Approved with the addition of 6.(B) 

 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: Approved as written. 

 

4. WARRANT: Approved and signed. 

 

5. OLD BUSINESS: 

(A) ASSESSING: New valuations from building permits are being entered. 

 

(B) CABLE CONTRACT: Still processing. 

 

(C) CANAL ROAD BRIDGE: Nancy reported she and Road Commissioner Bernard 

Yeaton attended a meeting with Wakefield selectmen on July 26.  After considerable 

discussion Wakefield agreed to post the bridge as “Private Passenger Vehicles only”. On a 

motion by Tony, it was voted to, likewise, post the Acton side. The two towns need to use 

the same wording on signs. Acton selectmen discussed the need to also look into the poor 

condition of Rowe Dam bridge. They will request that the Road Advisory Committee 

research and make recommendations. Also to investigate ownership and make 

recommendations for long term solutions to both bridges. 

 

6. NEW BUSINESS: 

(A) MILEAGE ALLOWANCE: Effective this date, selectmen voted to adopt the IRS 

milage reimbursement rate of .44.5 per mile 

 

(B) SECOND DEPUTY NEEDED: Because the foreclosure records need to be updated 

and official notices sent, on a motion by Jim, Jennifer Roux was appointed as Deputy 

Treasurer, to help with this project. 

 

 

7. ADJOURNMENT: Adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 

 

8. MEETINGS: NANCY TO ATTEND Aug 7, 7 p.m. at SHAPLEIGH re: Emery Mills Dam 

                 SELECTMEN TO MEET WITH PLANNING BOARD AUG 3 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Nancy Ruma, Tony Cogliandro, Jim Driscoll 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: Percy Lowell, Steve Ledoux, Lorraine Yeaton 


